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Route X140
becomes route SL9

 

From Saturday 26 August, route X140 is renumbered as route SL9.
Please look out for the new number on the front of buses and on other 
travel information tools.

Route SL9 runs an express bus service between Heathrow Central and 
Harrow, serving all the same stops as route X140. 
Some bus stop names in Hayes, Harlington, Northolt and Yeading are 
renamed to better reflect their locations.

There is also a revised timetable on route SL9 to help us improve
reliability. The frequency of our buses are the same, but some bus times
change slightly. There are no changes to first and last bus times.

There are currently no other changes to the service.

Route SL9 is part of Superloop, a proposed network of express bus
routes that would help improve connections and journey times between
key outer London town centres and transport hubs. 

 

 

 

 

For more information on route SL9 and Superloop, 
visit tfl.gov.uk/superloop
Check your travel at tfl.gov.uk/buses
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